Judicial Branch
Court Operations Division

1-800-228-KIDS (5437)

Support Enforcement Services Website: www.jud.state.ct.us

Dear Parent,

The State of Connecticut Child Support Program has identified you as a parent
with a child support order being monitored by Support Enforcement Services.

As a parent with a case in the child support program you should know that:

e While you are incarcerated your child support order continues to run at its
current rate, unless changed by the court.

* You are entitled to request that your order be reviewed for a possible change
in the weekly amount.

e State law requires that the court use an inmate’s present income and any
substantial assets for determining the amount of child support._ Also, the
court will not reduce a child support order if the inmate is incarcerated for an
offense against the child or the custodial parent.

e If your income is less than $50 per week you may be exempt from paying
child support.

If you would like Support Enforcement Services to review your case to see if you
are eligible for a change in your order, please sign the Inmate Child Support
Modification Request form which is attached to this letter and return it by mail to
the address on the form.

Please note that it is your responsibility to return the
request form to Support Enforcement Services if you want
your case reviewed.
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